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SUMMARY

The Community Asset Transfer scrutiny review was carried out as per the
2021/22 scrutiny plan agreed by the Audit and Scrutiny Committee at their
development session on the 27 April 2021.

The Community Asset Transfer scrutiny panel comprised of Mr Martin
Caldwell (Chair), Councillor Trail and Councillor McGrigor with support
provided by internal audit officers.

The Community Asset Transfer process was chosen for inclusion in our
scrutiny priorities for 2021/22 as a UHVXW RI ILQGLQJV IURP IKH &RXQFLV %HVI
Value Assurance Review conducted by Audit Scotland in May 2020. The
UHSRUI' LGHQILILHG D SHUFHSILRQ KDl IKH &RXQFLAV FXWHQI DVVHW WDQVIHU SURFHVV
is complex and does not fully support community empowerment to allow
FRPPXQUN\ JURXSV IR SURJUHVV IUDQVIHU UHTXHWII ZUIKRXH VLIQLILFDQI VXSSRUI

RECOMMENDATIONS
Committee to agree the Draft Community Asset Transfer Scrutiny Report.

Committee to agree the most appropriate committee or other Council group for
the Community Asset Transfer scrutiny reportto be presented to for
consideration.

DETAIL

The agreed objectives of the scrutiny review were to:

HQVXUH IIKH FRXQFLIV JXLGDQFH LV FRQVLVIHQH ZLIK (HJLVIDILRQ DQG QDILRQD!
guidance

HQVXUH IKH &RXQFLV SURFHVV LV VXSSRUILYH to community transfer bodies
ensure there is adequate engagement with community groups to assess
feedback

HQVXUH KDl IKH DFILRQ SIDQ IURP $XGLI 6 FRIIDQGIV %HVI 9DIXH $VVXIDQFH
Report is being progressed.

Throughout this review two panel meetings were held to gather evidence.









